
NEWS BRIEF
G R E E N  V A L L E Y  C I V I C  A S S O C I A T I O N  

GVCA is pleased to report
that new trees will be coming
to Four Mile Run Drive minor.
Areas on the verge of the
W&OD trail that are littered
with tree stumps will see new
trees planted in the spring.

Have info to share? Want to volunteer? Contact us at greenvalleyciv@startmail.comHave info to share? Want to volunteer? Contact us at greenvalleyciv@startmail.com
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Buried in the middle of Arlington’s draft Public Art
Master Plan were a number of attempts to suppress
the Green Valley community and rewrite our historical
narrative.  The document was rife with falsehoods and
inaccuracies regarding Green Valley. As stated by the
GVCA Executive Committee, “the errors were
repetitive, disgraceful and opaque.” 

The county board, at its November 13, 2021, meeting,
made many of the corrections requested by GVCA.
Yet, errors remain, including attempts to ignore a
seminal report on the arts and industry district. 

Read more about it:
https://www.arlnow.com/2021/11/09/green-valley-
residents-express-concerns-about-updated-arts-
mater-plan/ 

https://sungazette.news/letter-public-art-plan-is-
affront-to-green-valley/

Results!

Thanks to our GV volunteers, the GVCA Garden
for the Community has six new garden beds and
a front area for flowers. Seeds have been planted
for a winter ground covering – watch for the oat,
daikon, clover, beet, mustard, pea, and wheat to
grow!
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